
Meadowlands extension to give priority to local residents

Promoters of the Meadowlands extension have indicated their desire to see the new homes 
occupied by people from the local area. Anyone interested is encouraged to contact Guildford 
housing department for further details.

Borough planners have confirmed that the extension will be called ‘Waterfields’ .The developers 
believe, “This would reflect the stream and the swales landscaping which is being introduced as part 
of the sustainability measures”

The proposals which have been around for some time and are not directly linked to the current 
discussions on the Local Plan call for 14 dwellings on land adjacent to Meadowlands. More 
information on the developments can be found from the Guildford Borough Council Planning 
Website quoting application references 09/P/00323 and 11/P/01738.

Further information can also be found on the link:

http://www.guildford.gov.uk/media/2312/Item-41---09P00323---Meadowlands-West-
Clandon/pdf/Item_4(1)_-_09P00323_-_Meadowlands_West_Clandon.pdf


